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Indian Point Energy Center
450 Broadway, GSB
P.O. Box 249
Buchanan, N.Y. 10511-0249
Tel (914) 734-6700

J.E. Pollock
Site Vice President
Administration

August 11, 2008

Re: Indian Point Units 1, 2 & 3
Docket Nos. 50-003, 50-247
and 50-286

NL-08-115

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT: Reply to Request for Additional Information Regarding Bulletin 2007-01
"Security Officer Attentiveness" (TAC Nos. MD 7609 and MD 7910)

References: 1. NRC Letter dated July 8, 2008 "Request for Additional Information Re:
Bulletin 2007-01 "Security Officer Attentiveness" (TAC Nos. MD 7609 and
MD 7910)"

2. Entergy letter NL-08-029 dated February 11, 2008 regarding "Response to
NRC Bulletin 2007-01 "Security Officer Attentiveness"...

Dear Sir or Madam:

Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc (Entergy) is providing the additional information requested in
Reference 1 regarding the response to Bulletin 2007-01 in Reference 2. The responses to
questions are provided in Attachment 1. This response has been evaluated for proprietary,
sensitive, safeguards, and classified information and classified accordingly. This request was
not sent to Unit 1 but the security program is applied to all three units and this reply is therefore
applicable.

There are no new commitments identified in this submittal. If you have any questions or require
additional information, please contact Mr. R. Walpole, Manager, Licensing at (914) 734-6710.
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I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on August
//, 2008.

A4 AYvE/Sincerely,

-s A -
J. E. PoIlocr
Site Vice President
Indian Point Energy Center

Attachment: 1. Reply to NRC Request for Additional Information Regarding
Bulletin 2007-01 "Security Officer Attentiveness" (TAC Nos. MD 7609 and
MD 7910)

cc: Mr. John P. Boska, Senior Project Manager, NRC NRR
Mr. Samuel J. Collins, Regional Administrator, NRC Region I
NRC Senior Resident Inspectors Office
Mr. Paul Eddy, New York State Dept. of Public Service
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